Dear Early China Seminar attendees:

We are happy to announce that beginning on March 14, 2022, the Early China Seminar will
resume in-person meetings. As per University Seminar and Columbia University regulations, we
are sending out the following safety guidelines for our future in-person meetings this spring.

The meetings that will be affected by the change back to in-person are as follows:
o Gil Raz on April 8, 2022
o Song Huagiang on April 15, 2022
o Erica Brindley on May 5, 2022

e Allin-person meetings will all take place at Faculty House, 64 Morningside Drive, New
York, NY 10027 on Friday afternoons from 4:30-6:30 pm.

e We will not be having hybrid meetings.

e All seminar attendees, including the speaker will need to show proof of full vaccination
at the door to Faculty House upon arrival. Please check in with our rapporteur, Crismon
Lewis upon your arrival at the venue. Exceptions will not be made for anyone who does
not have the required proof of vaccination.

e Masks are strongly encouraged for everyone while indoors during seminar meetings.

Thank you for your cooperation with these safety guidelines and we hope to see you in person
in Aprill

Sincerely,
Glenda Chao (Chair)

Ethan Harkness (Chair)
Crismon Lewis (Rapporteur)



